August 29, 2019
Dear Parents/Guardians,

Welcome to a new school year and to Grade 8 Mathematics!  As we begin this year, I am excited to become a partner with you in the education of your child.  In order for your child to fully succeed and reach his/her complete potential in this class, your support, encouragement, and input will be very important and valuable. 
This year your child will be completing his/her last year of middle school before starting high school.  Therefore, it is an important school year as he/she works toward meeting the Common Core Standards in Mathematics.  We will be building on concepts your child has learned in the past, along with introducing new topics as we prepare for high school.  Although new material is often challenging and can cause students to struggle, I look forward to working through any difficulties with your child.  I offer extra help after school on Tuesdays and Thursdays, as there is a late bus on these days.  
At Dupont, we will be using the Glencoe Math program designed to help meet your child’s individual learning needs.  Besides using textbooks in class, students will be working and learning together daily in small groups.  In addition, the math program includes many online resources to use during class and at home.  Your child will be receiving an online username and password soon.  Below, I have included links to both the Glencoe website and my class website, which gives information about weekly homework assignments and helpful tips.

This year, your child will receive a Glencoe Math workbook, which will be used in class.  At times your son/daughter will bring home pages from the book that will need to be completed for homework.  The only other supply they will need for my class is a large stock of pencils, as I require these to be used for all written work.  Optional supplies would be a binder for placing completed classwork or homework and a calcultor.  One request I have for the classroom is donations of boxes of tissues.
Stapled to this letter, you will find a copy of the course syllabus.  This will give you an overview of course goals and objectives, along with some other important procedures to help your child succeed.  I have also included (on the back of this letter) a copy of my classroom expectations for my students.  These include an explanation of how I expect my students to respectfully treat each other, their teacher, and their classroom materials.  I will be discussing these expectations with my students and using them as part of an ongoing rewards activity throughout the year.
I am looking forward to getting to know your child and seeing how he/she grows in all areas of life.  It is my desire for your child to have a great year ahead, as part of this school and my class.  Please feel free to contact me at the school if you have any questions or concerns.  Thanks!

Sincerely,

Duane Rivard

8th Grade Math

Email: drivard@cpsge.org



My website: dupontcolumbiamath.weebly.com

Glencoe Connect Ed (Book) website: mconnected.mcgraw-hill.com/connected/
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I have received and read Mr. Rivard’s letter, expectations, and syllabus for the 2018-2019 school year.  





Student name (please print):___________________________________ Class period: ________





Parent Signature: _________________________________





Parent Email (if desired) _________________________________








